Debra Thomeson

From: Michele & Thomas Parker <mtparks@fastmail.net>
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 11:25 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: Pass Emergengy Ordiance

We support the Borough passing a "permanent” ordinance to deal with the pandemic to help keep our
community safe. We think Karl Hagerman has done an excellent job and will continue to do so.

Best,
Michele & Thomas Parker
mtparks@fastmail.net



